
         Belleview Elementary School District  
22736 Kuien Mill Road, Sonora, CA 95370   www.mybelleview.org  

  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian                                                                                    2025-2026 

  

Welcome back to school.  Current guidance from the USDA still does not allow us to 
serve free meals to all students in the 2025-2026 school year. However, California  
Department of Education (CDE) continues to allow free meals under the Universal Meal 
program.  

To help us manage our costs and ensure your child/children receive healthy meals, 
each family is highly encouraged to fill out the free and reduced meal application. These 
applications may be found on our website at: www.mybelleview.org. Families who fill out 
these forms are eligible for additional benefits including reduced college testing and 
application fees, as well as helping to provide essential funding for our school.  

We will be utilizing the MealTime System again this year in the Cafeteria. The students 
will have accounts to deposit funds for milk.  The system also protects the anonymity 
and confidentiality of students who qualify for free or reduced meals. The program will 
allow the purchase of one (1) breakfast and one (1) lunch per day at the meal price set 
up, depending on eligibility status. If a student purchases a second meal or juice/milk a 
la carte, they will be charged at the price per meal. The system tracks how your student 
is spending their deposited funds. A request to view a student’s account history can be 
made through the Cafeteria Manager.  

Students may make purchases daily (with cash) or you may send a check made out to 
Belleview School: please remember to write checks in black or blue ink. Student 
meal accounts need to be up to date in order to receive a la carte milk or juice. 
Statements will be generated and emailed or given to students when their account 
balance approaches $5.00 or more. This will indicate that it is time to make a deposit to 
your child/children’s account.  

Please submit a new Free/Reduced program application by August 31, 2025.  

We encourage all parents to fill out an application for the meal program; whether you 
feel you qualify or not.  It is for your benefit and helps Belleview meet CDE 
requirements. All documents submitted, must be in blue or black ink only or done online 
at: www.mybelleview.org. Applications will be returned if not properly filled out.  

http://www.mybelleview.org/


Please note the following meal prices:                    
 

  1st meal: Free & Reduced/  Paid  2nd meal cost  

Breakfast w/milk  Student Price: $0  Student Price: $3.50  

  Adult Price: $5.50  Adult Price:  $5.50  
Juice a la carte*  $0.60  $0.60  
Lunch w/milk   Student Price: $0  Student Price: $5.25  

  Adult Price: $7.00  Adult Price: $7.00  

Milk a la carte*  $0.60  $0.60  
(*Milk and Juice costs apply to all students not receiving a breakfast or hot lunch, 
regardless of program status.)  

Important Reminder about Food Allergies:  

If your child has a food allergy we must have a Medical Statement on file. THIS MUST 
BE RESUBMITTED EACH YEAR.  The Medical Request form, which needs to be filled 
out by your child’s doctor, is available on our website at: www.mybelleview.org or in the 
school office.  

Thank you for allowing us to feed your child/children. When parents and students 
choose to partake in a meal from school, it is the equivalent of supporting a small 
business; and promotes a healthy learning environment.  

If you have any questions regarding these programs, please contact us below: 

 

 

Jenika Diaz- Account Specialist​ ​ ​ Christina Cromwell-Cafeteria Manager
​ ​ ​ ​  

209-586-5510 ext-6322​ ​ ​ ​ 209-586-5510 ext- 6325 

 

  



USDA Nondiscrimination Statement  
  

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) 
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, 
and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from 
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, gender identity 
(including gender expression), sexual orientation, disability, age, marital status, 
family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program, political  
beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or activity 
conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs). Remedies and 
complaint filing deadlines vary by program or incident.  

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program 
information (e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.) should 
contact the responsible Agency or USDA's TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice 
and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 
Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than 
English.  

To file a program discrimination complaint, complete the USDA Program Discrimination  
Complaint Form, AD-3027, found online at How to File a Program Discrimination 
Complaint and at any USDA office or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in 
the letter all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint 
form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or letter to USDA by: (1) mail: 
U.S. Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 
Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or 
(3) email: program.intake@usda.gov.  

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender.  

                                              

  

  

  

                         

  

https://www.usda.gov/oascr/how-to-file-a-program-discrimination-complaint
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